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https://crihb.org/prevention-and-education/public-health/

Effective February 2, 2021, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is requiring  
all individuals to wear a face covering while on all public transportation across the 
United States. A face covering should completely cover the mouth and nose.

REQUIRED FACE COVERING WHILE  
USING PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION
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Refusing to wear a mask may result in being refused transportation service or  
being asked to disembark at the earliest, safest opportunity.

Evidence shows that this step will help lower the transmission of COVID-19.

•	 While eating or drinking.
•	 Children under the age of two.
•	 To verify one’s identity.

EXCEPTIONS INCLUDE: •	 Disabled persons who are not able  
to wear a face covering safely. 

•	 Workers whose duties cannot be  
performed safely with a face covering.

•	 In private transportation for personal,  
non-commercial use.

Face coverings must also be worn while waiting for and getting on or off transportation  
at airports, subway stations, bus stops, train stations, etc.

FACE COVERINGS MUST  
BE WORN ON:

•	 Buses
•	 Airplanes
•	 Ferries

•	 Trains
•	 Subways
•	 Taxis

•	 Ride-shares  
(Uber, Lyft, 
etc.)

Thank you for doing your part to protect yourselves, your families,  
your communities, and the country.


